
Surrey County Council 
Proposed Prohibition of Vehicles  

in Church Street East, Church Path  
and Christchurch Way (D3662) Woking 

Surrey County Council propose to make the Surrey County Council Church Street 
East Church Path and Christchurch Way (D3662) Woking (Prohibition of Traffic) 
Order 202-, under Sections 1, 2 and 4 of and Part IV of Schedule 9 to the Road 
Traffic Regulation Act 1984 (“the Act”), the effect of which will be to prohibit motor 
vehicles from entering or proceeding in (1) Church Street East (D3662) Woking from 
a point 4.5 metres east of the eastern building line of No. 4 Church Street East to its 
south-westernmost extent; (2) Church Path (D3662) Woking, from its junction with 
Church Street East southwards for approximately 50m to the end of the carriageway; 
and (3) Christchurch Way (D3662) Woking from its junction with Church Street East 
north-westwards for a distance of 18 metres. 

The proposed prohibition will not apply to (a) vehicles for the purpose of access to 
properties within the restricted area including for the purpose of loading and 
unloading goods; (b) Ambulance, fire brigade or police vehicles in an emergency; (c) 
Anything done with the permission or on the direction a police constable in uniform 
or a sign placed by the Police; (d) anyone riding a pedal cycle or invalid carriage; (e) 
Where necessary in connection with works on any sewer, gas, water, electricity or 
telecommunications system; (f) In the service of a local authority or water authority in 
pursuance of statutory powers or duties; (g) Post Office vehicles for the purpose of 
their functions; (h) By holders of permits issued by the traffic authority or its agents; 
(f) or anything done with the written authorisation of the Traffic Authority or its 
agents. 

The existing one-way restriction in Church Street East (between Chobham Road and 
Christchurch Way), Christchurch Way and Chobham Road (between Christchurch 
Way and Church Street East), Woking, will be revoked. 

A copy of a plan showing the length of road to which the proposal relates and a 
Statement of the Council’s reasons for proposing to make the Order, may be viewed 
on-line at www.surreycc.gov.uk/roads-and-transport/policies-plans-
consultations/roads-and-transport-consultations (follow the link to Church Street 
East, Church Path and Chobham Road, Woking, Pedestrianisation proposal). If you 
are unable to access the webpage, copies of the documents and of the proposed 
Order can be obtained by contacting the Traffic Regulation Orders Team at the 
address below. If you wish to object to, or make representations relating to, the 
proposed Order, you must send the grounds for your objection or representation 
(including any in support), by (1) using the online form via the webpage quoted 
above; (2) in writing to the undersigned at Traffic regulation Orders Team, Hazel 
House, Merrow Lane, Guildford GU4 7BQ; or (3) by email at 
tdpwoking@surreycc.gov.uk by 23 April 2021. 

Date: 18 March 2021 
Lucy Monie – Director – Infrastructure & Delivery 
Environment, Transport & Infrastructure 
Enquiries to: Traffic Regulation Orders Team, Hazel House, Merrow Lane, 
Guildford, Surrey, GU4 7BQ, Telephone: 0300 200 1003 
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